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Dear Parents,

It is with much sadness that T write to tell you about our much heloved Mrs Ryan, who
is leaving us fodoy to take early refirement. Mrs Ryon has heen a constant at English
Martyrs for 19 years, during mhich fime she has melcomed, nurtured and taught literally
hundreds of children in our community. The henefit of working in early years is gefting to
see children in their Jormatinve years and matching how- they grow- and dewelop into- mature
individuals, ready to take on the challenge of high school. Another benefit is heing able to
dovelop close relationships with new- parents, and hecoming a reassuring source of support.
I am sure that many of you, children, parents and staf} alike, mill have many treasured
memories of our amazing nursery nurse who has fouched our hearts, and mill be mery sad
to see her go. Mrs Ryan has giwen her oll o the community of English Martyrs,
demonstrating compassion and love to those who hawe heen privileged to know- her. She
will he greatly missed by us all, but she takes with her our love and our prayers as she
moves into the next chapter of her life. We wish her a long and wery happy retirement.
God bless Mrs Ryan.
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God bless,

Mrs Connell

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please contact ~
Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Tina Connell
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Jenna Thompson



http://www.englishmartyrswakefield.org.uk/

KINDNESS FROM A STRANGER

Just before Christmas, me received an anonymous donation
of £60 in school, with a note that asked Jor it to be spent
experienced. Mrs Harrison used it to buy each and erery
child a Christmas selection box, mhich I hope was
thoroughly enjoyed on Christmas morning! On behall of 213
chocolatey smiley children, I mould like to express my
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CONTACT TRACING

A letter mAill go out today to outline the duby that school has il a child who is attending
school fests positive Jor Covid-19 mithin the Jirst 48 hours of the February hall term holiday.
Basically, you mill need to send an email to this address: officeeems.bkeat.couk. I mill be
monitoring the email account over the meekend up unbil 3pm on the Sunday afterncon.
UnfJortunately, the emergency number that mwas advertised over the Christmas holidays is no
re-opens Jor the second hall of the Spring term.

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please contact ~
Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Tina Connell
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Jenna Thompson



mailto:office@ems.bkcat.co.uk

The Parish of St Austin and The English Martyrs, Wa

St Austin’s, Wentworth Terrace, WF13QN  English Martyrs, Dewsbury Road, WF2 90D
Pavish Priest: Mgr D Conon Smith. Assistant Priest: Fr Darren Jones
AN enquiries to:
The Parish Office at St Austin’s Church
Tel: 01924 372080
Webd site: www .catholicchurchwaketiold co.uk
Email: office staustin.englshmartyrsPdioceseotioeds org.uk
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Covid 19 - Mass programme for this week 7-14 February 2021
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Do not let yowr hearts be troubled. Belleve in God, believe also in me. (John 14:1)

Please see the link for this half-term's Wednesday Word Booklet below.

https://www.paperturview.com/uk/wednesdawyord/holiday?pid=MTA101634&v=18.9

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please contact ~
Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Tina Connell
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Jenna Thompson



https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/holiday?pid=MTA101634&v=18.9

SAFEGUARDING
Keeping children safeonline

Measures taken to slow the spread of COVID-19 mean most children will be at home and spending increasing
amounts of time online. There is a risk that extremists may exploit this situation by sharing harmful
misinformation and conspiracy theories and targeting vulnerable children and young people directly.

Counter-Terrorism Police have produced guidance for parents on some of these risks and how to seek further
support, which can be found on the L e tTaélksAbout It website

The Department for Educationds safeguarding gui da
that we encourage settings to share with parents. In addition, guidancefor parentshas been published which
includes resources to help keep children safe online:

NSPCC

LondonGrid for Learning(LGFL)
Parentzone

InternetMatters

ShoutOut UK
NationalEducationUnion
Thinkuknow

Parentnfo
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SAFER INTERNET DAY
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Year 1 Safer Internet Day
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If you have any safeguarding concerns, please contact ~
Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Tina Connell
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Jenna Thompson



https://www.ltai.info/staying-safe-online/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
https://www.lgfl.net/default.aspx
https://parentzone.org.uk/about-us
https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://www.shoutoutuk.org/covid-19/
https://neu.org.uk/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://parentinfo.org/

Things to keep safe
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Cafe OR Unsafe?

e o/ W yout thinh tha witution s sale.
Curhe I you Dnk the situstion Is unaste.

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please contact ~
Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Tina Connell
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Jenna Thompson




Year 5 Safer Interneb Day

Year 5 really enjoyed our safer Internet dagnd we had some really interesting discussions.

They can remember these important rules to keep them safe online.
Think before you click!

You always need to be supervised at home and should pidy age appropriate games.
You should always have your account on private.
Never accept a friend request from someone you don't know.

Never share personal information with people such as where you live, your name, age or schfol.

Only share photos and vidos with people you know and check that there is nothing personal in t§e
background.
Never share bank details and always ask parents if you want to buy something or download
anything.
Be sensible, have fun and be safe online at all times.

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please contact ~
Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Tina Connell
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Jenna Thompson
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We also- explored the difference between, bullying and, banter irv the: context of cyberbullying and,
create posters to- adwice people what to- do- if they, or someone they knows, is a vickim of
ogberbuﬂging,. We, summo:\hsedﬂd\abg,owshouldALWAYS TELL SOMEONE and;ﬂmi‘;e)ver\g,one

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please contact ~
Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Tina Connell
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Jenna Thompson




